
June 21st, Town Council Meeting Notes 

Wendy Halitzer and DJ Morisette were present on zoom and discussed the event application in 

the agenda packet.  

Council Member Nielson asked questions pertaining to the traffic control for the event/festival. 

The Fire Chief commented on using UDOT for traffic mitigation.  

The feasibility for the community was discussed.  

The beer garden was discussed with state law followed.  

Applicant to bring forth application for approval to Town Council after they have secured liability 

insurance.  

Discussion only. No action taken. 


